
The following is my testimony for 3/9/17 public hearing in opposition to 
HB 3062. 
 
Dear Chair Williamson and Members: 
 
In these difficult economic times and in times where the State does not 
think revenue will come close to the high dollar amount needed to pay 
for the state expenses, we should not be introducing unnecessary 
bills.  HB 3062 would be labeled a “nice to have”.  In no way is it 
essential to tourism or other needs.  All proposed bills incur an expense 
to the taxpayer.  Please try to keep all expenses down no matter how 
small or how large. 
 
Please vote No on HB 3062. 
 
Helen Scott 
346 Bickford Dr. 
Grants Pass, OR 97527 
 


